
Memorial 
Crosses

Elizabeth Ministry

A special way to remember. . .

We invite you to include your loved ones in this special 
spiritual solidarity which binds together all the faithful 
departed with those on earth. The name of your beloved 
deceased can be written on a wooden memorial cross 
and displayed on the Wall of Remembrance located in 
the Elizabeth Ministry International Retreat Center.

We would be honored to know more about your 
deceased loved one. You may tell us by including 
additional information on a separate sheet that will  be 
kept in our memorial book.

Your Name: 					   

Address: 						      

City: 			   State: 	    Zip: 		

E-mail:  						       

Phone: (	           )					      

Donation amount  	      	 .
Please make donation amount of $20.00 or more for each cross.

Please print name to be written on the memorial cross: 

						    
          Adult                  Baby or Child

       Check         MC         Visa    Exp.      /         Sec Code:____

Credit Card #					   

Signature: 					   

           Please send me a recognition card I may give as a gift.
           Please send a recognition card to the following person.

Name: 						    

Address: 						      

City: 			   State: 	    Zip: 		
We are not soliciting donations from persons in these states where we are 
not registered: Alaska, Arizona, Arkansas, Colorado, Connecticut, D.C., Florida, 
Maine, Maryland, Michigan, Minnesota, Mississippi, N. Carolina, N. Dakota, 
Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, S. Carolina, Utah, Virginia, W. Virginia, and Washington.

Mail this form and your donation to:
Elizabeth Ministry International

120 W. 8th Street, Kaukauna, WI  54130
You may donate online at www.elizabethministry.com

Elizabeth Ministry International, is a division of the Life and Loss Institute, 
Inc, a Wisconsin based, non-profit 501(c)(3) organization.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATION!


